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18 November 2024 
 
Dear colleagues, stakeholders, parents/carers 
 
Consultation on change to Oversubscription Criteria for Helston Community College 
 
We are consulting with you in line with the School Admission Code 2021, on a change to the 
oversubscription criteria for admission to Helston Community College. The change is proposed to 
align the oversubscription criteria for all Secondary Schools in Truro Penwith Academy Trust 
(TPAT). 
 
Attached are the proposed Admission Arrangements for Truro Penwith Academy Trust (TPAT) for 
2026-27 which include this change on Pages 10 to 12. This document is also available to read on 
our website. We are seeking feedback on this change and would welcome any comments by: 
 

Email: enquiries@helston.tpacademytrust.org 
 
In Writing: Helston Community College 

 Church Hill 
 Helston 
 Cornwall 
 TR13 8NR 

 
The consultation period will run from today Monday 18 November 2024 to Monday 13 January 
2025. Following this consultation, we will assess whether or not to make an application to the 
Department for Education to make this change. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mr A Lingard 
Headteacher 
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